
Midwest Early Corvette Club

March 12, 2024

* meeting was held at Legends Restaurant, 6910 N. 102 Cir., Omaha, NE


President Mark Naslund called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. There were 48 
members present.


The following officers were present: President Mark Naslund,  Vice President Ron Gillis, 
Treasurer Bill Wichita, Governor Steve Bronner,  Activities Committee Nancy Bronner 
and JoAnne Garber, Webmaster  Mike McCarron, Ambassador Bob Grinnell, Secretary 
Danna Grinnell, and Ombudsman Terry Foster.


Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited


President Naslund announced all of the March birthdays  (Bill Cashell, Doyle Eicher, 
Stephanie Holcomb, Owen Jensen, Bill Leonard, Paul Bohannon, Darrin Dietrich, Scott 
Vala, and Max Woods) and the March anniversaries. (Bill and Karen Engelsman & Bob 
and Danna Grinnell ).

Thoughts and prayers were sent to Mickie Lee and Craig Olson

The next officers/board meeting will be held on March 26th  at 6:30 p.m. - at 
Brazenhead

The next membership meeting will be held on April 9, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at Legends 
Restaurant , North 102nd Circle 

Action items- approval of the February 2024 minutes

A motion was made by Jim Stokes and seconded by Judy Jerabek. It was 
approved.


Report from Officers

Treasurer- Bill Wichita reported that we have a balanced account with $14,523.54 
($1200 Blair Show, $250 museum, $574 ad, $270 pizza for party)

Governor- Steve Bronner - nothing to report

Ambassador- Bob Grinnell- caravan to museum Aug. 27th- Sept. 1st- factory will now 
be doing tours

Webmaster- Mike McCarron -encouraged everyone to stay active on our Facebook 
page and website— lots of fun party pictures 

Ombudsman- Terry Foster - nothing to report

Activities- looking for ideas for fun things to do— please submit suggestions

Saturday night dinners are at 5:00 contact Nancy for information


Old Business




Club Apparel- Reach out to Ron if you would like anything or go to Center Trophy


ENSICC Swap Meet - only 5 showed up to help remove the tape and it was a tough job 


World of Wheels- Don Nelson did a great job representing the club- Congratulations to 
him, photos on our Facebook page, outstanding display, 3rd place, top ten, crowd was 
down this year


St. Pat’s Party—It was a fun night with  Irish Dancers and a little axe throwing! A 
donation was made to the dance studio.


New Business


Gateway to the West- set for June 8th show and shine sponsor awards only


Bennington Show-  Sept. 3rd- Steve Youngberg- everything is coming together- $2400 
from sponsors, still need people to work front entrance and a few other jobs

-golf cart drivers

- traffic control

- Parking cars


Mike McCarron suggested putting together a cruise together. PLEASE suggest some 
ideas!!!


Drawings

Raffle - $95 Kevin Guthrie


Motion to adjourn

Don Nelson

Jim Stokes







